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Welcome to the first issue of Friends of Hambrook School Newsletter! 
We are going to be using the newsletter to keep parents informed of what 
is happening with Friends of Hambrook School (FoHS), upcoming events, 
money raised, what the money is being used for and how parents can get 
involved.
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How FoHS Works

The FoHS Committee is made up of a Chair, 
Vice Chair, Treasurer, Secretary and Class 
Reps. The Committee meet once a month 
and decide what events to run and liaise 
with the school as to how to spend the 
money raised (this extends to offering ideas 
but clearly any decision as to how the 
money is spent is with the school).
All the events are organised and run by 
parent volunteers. 

Who We Are

Chair Naomi Hoare
Vice Chair     Victoria Johnstone
Treasurer Abi Wilson
Secretary Kate Webster

Class Reps:
Reception
Jenny Watts, Helen McQuilton
Year 1
Ams Derry, Kate Webster
Year 2
Gemma Emmett, Stacey Rees
Year 3
Emma Powell, Haley Aldridge
Year 4
Michelle Anderson, Alvis West
Year 5 
Sarah Lucy 
Year 6
Steph  Chick

Come and Join the Fun

We are always on the look out for more 
volunteers. Whether that is joining the 
committee or helping at events we hold. Not 
being a committee member does not mean 
you aren’t very welcome to help at events -
it’s always the more the merrier!



Get in Touch

Hambrookpta@gmail.com

Friends of Hambrook School

Summer Fair
26th June

This year we are going for a festival vibe for 
the Summer Fair. 

Are you or anyone you know in a band? If 
you are how do you fancy playing? Would 
you like a stall? Have you anything to offer 
as a raffle prize? Do you have anything you 
would like to contribute? 

If the answer is yes to any of these please 
contact us via the email address below.

Upcoming Events

Fri 20th March Mother Day Gift Room
Wed 25th March Spring Disco
Fri 24th April Parents Quiz Night
Thurs 18th June Fathers Day Gift Room
Fri 26th June Summer Fair

10K Run, 
Interested?

We are thinking of starting a 
10k/Rainbow Run to be held in 
September.

We are currently investigating 
if this is something people will 
be interested in doing.  Look 
out for the poll on our 
Facebook page.

For it to go ahead we would 
need a large number of 
volunteers. Is this something 
you could help with?

Money Raised

Thanks to you we have so far 
raised a massive £3,360.

Halloween Disco £200
Christmas Fair              £2,100
Christmas Cards           £285
Wreath Making            £275
Cake Sales £500

What the money has been 
spent on:

The Life Bus                   £350
Pupil Xmas Gifts £350
School Trips £1750

The remainder of the money 
will go towards the £5,000 we 
are raising to renew the school 
books.

Classlist

The way to purchase tickets to any of the 
FoHS events is via the app Classlist. This can 
be downloaded and a log in created. If you 
have any questions about Classlist please 
speak to your Class Rep.


